
           

 

          20 May 2012 

 

Dear Randy,  

 

Welcome to the Jaguar Club of Florida (JCOF).  We are excited to have you as a member and we 

look forward to your participation in the many Jaguar centered forums and social events 

throughout the year.  I find that the best part of being a member of JCOF is the other people 

who share my love of cars and of course – Jaguars, the most beautiful cars in the world.  At 

every turn, you will find members who are willing and eager to discuss anything about your car, 

often offering suggestions on maintenance or care of Jaguars based on experience.  In addition, 

I can honestly say that many members have become close family friends.  

Our next event is the monthly club dinner at 7 PM on 24 May at Big Fin Seafood, 8046 West 

Sand Lake Road, Orlando FL 32819. Phone number is (407) 619-8888. I hope you can make it 

and begin meeting other members and learn of other events where you might want to 

participate.  As you know, your membership in JCOF also includes membership in Jaguar Clubs 

of North America (JCNA) and your membership card from them should arrive in a few weeks. 

You will also receive a name tag and car badge shortly from Paul Harder. Also, please check out 

our website at http://www.catdriver.org/ .  Additionally, we have established a very close 

relationship with Jaguar Orlando and by simply presenting your membership card you will get 

10% off all parts and service.   

I have included the most current issue of the JAGWire Newsletter for your pleasure.  It contains 

information on recent and upcoming happenings, as well as other commercial and benefit 

information that you will hopefully find interesting.  As membership chairman, I am here to 

represent you.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 407-566-

9438, or jhixson2@comcast.net.  

 

Warm Regards,  

 

Jay Hixson 
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